Draft Request for a Local Mitigation Strategy meeting to discuss flood mitigation planning
Debby 2024 should be used as an indicator that there are drainage issues that need to be addressed to avoid significant flooding from a significant rain event during the current hurricane season.
A Local Mitigation Strategy meeting could allow for the discussion of how best to avoid flooding and how to respond if flooding does occur.  The goal should be to identify problems in the County’s drainage infrastructure and try to address those problems before the next significant rain event.
The Bradford Soil and Water Conservation District requests that Emergency Management hold a
Local Mitigation Strategy meeting to discuss flood mitigation planning
